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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 1:30 PM
To: D.M. Livermore
Cc: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Khan, Muhammed, Env. Health
Subject: Re: February 10 Meeting

Hi Ardi: 
 
I am looking forward to the meeting also. While we can talk about the remediation options it is really up to 
Chevron as the Responsible Party on how they will proceed. The County's roll is to review and provide 
comment on their proposal. As for the septic design, We can talk about the proposal but until a design is 
submitted for review we will not be able to provide detailed comment. You will need to fill out an application 
and submit fees for a preliminary plan review of the septic system. I will have my staff send you the application 
- please complete and return with the fees prior to the meeting.  
 
Thanks 
 
Dilan 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On Feb 3, 2015, at 1:02 PM, D.M. Livermore <dmbasmatirice@yahoo.com> wrote: 

Dear Ms. Roe: 
I look forward to our meeting on February 10th at 1:00 PM to discuss the next step for project 
located at 10 Grantline Rd. 
I would like to discuss the Septic Design proposed by Diaz Construction. Will you please include in the meeting the 
person in your Department in charge of Septic Design and can make recommendation as design proposed. 
Also, Diaz Construction can remove the contamination on the site. He would like to make his proposal and would 
like to know if you agree with the proposal to put this front of Chevron. 
I think these are the two important issues and would need a direction from you. 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 
Thank You. 
Ardi Onsori 
925-413-4400 
  
D.M. Livermore, Inc.  
29310 Union City Blvd. 
Union City, CA. 94587 
Tel: (510) 441-0585 
Fax: (510) 441-0582 
 

 


